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Join us for a free lunch
At Caring Hearts
52 Merchants Row
Middlebury, VT
Tuesday, March 17, 2015
from 11:30am-1:30pm
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	Join the discussion with other parents on how you can encourage more “family” voice for children and families in Addison County.

Please RSVP by 3/16/15:
Call or email Lorraine Sylvain 802-777-7983 or lsylvain@vffcmh.org
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